
 New beginnings often give us a sense of hope and joy. Newly married 
couples radiate happiness on their wedding day. Choosing a new place to live be-
ginning a new work is often an exciting adventure.  
 There's a certain energy that accompanies the start of a new school year. 
When I was in elementary school, new shoes, new jeans, crayons, pencils. When 
our children were young, we take them to pick out their new backpacks, school 
supplies, clothes, and shoes for school. We would spend days store hopping to 
buy what we needed. We would be armed and ready for whatever the new school 
year would bring. With college students, to school supplies have been added dorm 
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• We will be conducting the school store this 
year once again. List of items needed is in the 
bulletin board in the back and on Facebook. 
There is a sign-up sheet on the visitor desk if 
you want to volunteer. Please contact Doug if 
you have questions. 

• Parents and Teachers: We will be holding a 
meeting to plan Sunday School activities on 
August 1 after AM worship in the Multi-
Purpose room. Please make plans to attend. 

updates, events, changes, activities, news, alerts, 
information, details, updates, events, changes, activi-
ties, news, alerts, information, details, updates, 
events, changes, activities, news, alerts, information, 
details, updates, events, changes, activities, news, 

room furnishings, car insurance, and college text-
books. For faculty members, the new year means 
syllabi, seating charts, learning the names of new 
students and enjoying the renewal of time with 
returning students. 
 In a very real way after our experience 
with COVID-19, we are always experiencing a 
new beginning. With the new beginning, we get 
to leave the past behind and enter into a new sea-
son with great anticipation, hope and promise, 
with a new vision.  But for some, beginnings can 
feel treacherous.  Letting go of comfortable can 
produce anxiety, uncertainty and even fear of the 
unknown. As in all new seasons, our only certain-
ty and security is found in God.  To Him, we must 
cling as we journey forth over every hill and val-
ley ahead. 
 God, through the prophet Isaiah, encour-
aged Jewish exiles to think about a new beginning 
as well. Listen to what God said in Isaiah 43:18-
19: "Do not call to mind the former things, Or 
ponder things of the past. Behold, I will do some-
thing new, Now it will spring forth; Will you not 
be aware of it? I will even make a roadway in the 
wilderness, Rivers in the desert.” He told them to 
stop dwelling on their punishment, the bad things 
happening in their Babylonian. They needed to 
remember His display of power through their exo-
dus from Egypt. He wanted their attention to be 
focused on the new beginning He would give 
them by bringing them home from Babylon 
through a new exodus. 
 We must hold on to our heritage, what we 
have been and what must continue to be what God 
has called the 36th Street Church of Christ to be. 
 Most of you filled out a “Willing Work-
er” sheet perhaps years ago indicating the kind of 
work you would be willing to do for the kingdom. 
As a part of our new start, we are now going to 
ask each of you to fill our another one this week. 
We are beginning new Bible classes and deciding 
what kind of ministries in which we can best 
serve our congregation and our community. 
Thank you for helping us. Michael Moss 



NOTES 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Judy Beckett (Thinking of You) 

 Merilyn Beck (Thinking of You) 

 Don Hill (Thinking of You) 

 Kevin & Kamy Bibbee (Sympathy) 

 Laura Menear (Thinking of You) 

 Bob Schott (Thinking of You) 

These can be left in the blue wire basket by the 
Deacon’s desk. We will take care of the mail-
ing. There are extra cards at the desk for your 

use.- Alice Hale 

Please Send Cards 

Thank you all so much for the prayers & many, 
many cards I received during my surgery & re-
covery. Almost everyday there were cards in our 
mailbox. The encouragement meant so much. 
I’m doing much better now. Thanks for every-
thing. Lori McNemar 

Jim Boone (Jody’s husband) broke his collarbone 
in 4 places. He had surgery but will be recov-
ering for a long time. 

Joyce Dotson: doctors found an obstruction on 
her lung. She has an appointment on August 
3rd to determine next steps.  

John Garner is having open heart surgery for an 
aneurysm and valve replacement on this Tues-
day, July 27 in Cleveland. 

Don Hill, a former member, is on hospice care. 
Address on the bulletin board in the foyer and 
bulletin. 

Carolyn Long is in 308 Belpre Landing. Visitors 
okay if you call ahead. She is doing much bet-
ter and was tentatively scheduled to come 
home Friday. 

Kathy Mincks is doing better day by day. 

Angie Nokleby waiting for test results to deter-
mine Leukemia diagnosis.  

Shana Parsons has brain cancer, they are looking 
for non-surgical treatment options. 



Sunday, July 25, 2021 10:30 AM 

TODAY’S WORSHIP SERVICE 

Song: 

Jay Houser 

Opening Prayer 

Song: 

Song: 

Lord’s Supper: Terry Garner 

Song: 

Scripture Reading: 2 Corinthians 5:17-21  

Duane Smith 

Sermon: “Behold the New has Come” 

2 Corinthians 5:17-21  

Speaker: Doug Kashorek 

Invitation Song: 

Announcements & Closing Prayer: 

Tim Kirl 

Sunday, July 25, 2021 6:00 PM 

EVENING SERVICE 

“When God Chooses Not to Remember” 

Hebrews 10:1-18 

Michael Moss 

Attendance and Contribution Week of  
7/18/2021 

Sunday AM Bible Study: 73 

Sunday AM Worship: 117 

Sunday PM Worship: 68 

Wednesday Bible Study: 56 

Contribution: $2945.51 

THOSE IN OUR PRAYERS 

Our Long Term Care 
Residents:  
Edna Cain   

(The Willows Rm 115) 
Lola Hitzel 

(Wyngate Rm 159) 
Rose Hose  

(The Willows) 
Eva Leonhart 

(Love & Care  Rm 23) 
Peggy Smith  

(Edgewood Manor of  
Lucasville Rm 607) 

Our Military: 
Chris & Melanie Depuy 

U.S. Air Force  (son of  
Jeff & Julie Depuy) 

Brad & Amber Gibbs 
U.S. Navy  

(grandson of  
Kelly & Genny Gibbs) 

Chad Williamson 
U.S. Marines (grandson of 

Pat Williamson) 
Anthony Worst 

U.S. Marines (nephew of 
Michelle Hershman) 

Our Homebound: 
Don Bibbee | Ron & Jo Kress | Laura Menear 

Glenna Radcliff | Helen Sweeney| Pat Williamson 

Privileged to Serve 

 8/1/2021 8/8/2021 

Song Leader Jay Houser John Eckhart 

Prayer Doug Kashorek Mike Moss 

Table Speaker John Eckhart Tim Kirl 

Read Scripture Rick Kellar Gary Grimm 

Speaker Mike Moss Doug Kashorek 

Closing Prayer Terry Garner Jim Shuman 

 Evening Services 

Song Leader David McCullough Jeff Shuman 

Prayer Jay Houser David McCullough 

Read Scripture Scott Wigal Jim Hall 

Speaker Doug Kashorek Mike Moss 

Communion Randy Craig John Eckhart 

Closing Prayer Terry Garner Jim Shuman 


